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Taylor Elementary School 
908—2nd Street N. 

Box 1269 
Swan River, MB  R0L 1Z0 
(204) 734-4593 (phone) 
(204) 734-3112 (fax) 
cgrandfield@svsd.ca 

 
 
 

It’s getting 
chilly~ 

Bundle up! 

Halloween Treats 
Taylor School has a school wide  Nutrition Policy 

which encourages children to eat healthy. We ask that 

when packing lunches only include one (1) piece of 

candy/chocolate bar/chips in their lunch  

per day if sending Halloween treats. If your child is 

packing his/her own lunch, please monitor  

what is being brought to school. 

PAC Executive 2023/24 
 

President-Terri Fahrenschon 
Vice-President-Sabrina Atkinson 
Secretary—Ashley Sigurdson 
Treasurer—Kelly Ashcroft 
Directors— Janel Hart, Rebecca Delaurier, Stacey 
Delaurier, Jayde Fahrenschon 
Thank you to the above people that have  
volunteered for these positions. As always,  
anyone can help out! If you do not want to come 
to meetings, but may want to help in other ways, 
please contact terri_56@hotmail.com 

There is NO SCHOOL 

on   

 Friday, November 17th  

(Parent-Teacher Day). 

Picture  
Re-take Day:  
November 1st. 

REPORT CARD & PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 
 

IN PERSON OR BY PHONE 
 

REPORT CARDS GO HOME: Tuesday, November 14 
APPOINTMENT CONFERENCE TIMES: Thursday, November 16—5:00-7:30 p.m. 
                                                                       Friday, November 17—8:45 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 
 

Appointments will be scheduled through the Office for 15 minute sessions. 
 

A Note will be sent home November 2nd with more information. 
 



REMEMBER TO 
TURN YOUR 

CLOCKS BACK 
ONE HOUR ON  

NOV. 5th! 

Christmas Concerts 
 In order to accommodate more friends and family of our 
students, we will be having two Christmas concerts as follows: 
--TUES., DECEMBER 12th AT 1:30 P.M. for the families of 
students with last names starting with the letters A to J. 
--WED., DECEMBER 13th AT 1:30 P.M. for the families of 
students with last names starting with the letters K to Z. 

TAYLOR SCHOOL 

REMEMBRANCE DAY         

SERVICE 
Thursday, November 10th 

11:00 a.m. 

Families are welcome to 

attend. 

ALL students will 
receive a poppy 

leading up to 
Remembrance Day.  

Please send 
donations for the 
poppies to school. 

Please Help Us……… 
 
...by keeping your child’s toys at home for the school day.  It is sometimes difficult to find 
misplaced cars, dolls, etc.  There is equipment for students to play with during recess. 
 
...by not parking or stopping in the yellow painted curb areas in front of the school or in the 
middle of the street to drop off or pick up your children.  Students must use the crosswalks. Safety 
patrols have been trained  and are ready to guide students.  
 
...by adhering to our school zone speed limit of 30km. 
 
...by dressing your child appropriately for the changing weather. 
 
...by calling the school to let us know when your child is absent. 

Bus Safety and Cancellations 
 

Safety: Please talk to your child about travelling safely. Explain why 

it is important for the driver to be able to concentrate on the road 
and why it is important to stay seated. Set the example and  
expectations by demonstrating safe travel while in a car. Parents, 
please know that the bus driver is unable to drop off your child at 
home after school if no one is home, and the child is under 12 years 
old. 
 
Cancellations: Due to severe weather conditions that may occur, 

school buses may not be running and may be cancelled for the day. 
Bus cancellations will be broadcast on CJ104, local FM, CKDM  
Dauphin, Fox FM, and CJGX Yorkton. Your bus driver may also  
contact you to inform of cancellations, or you can check the division 
website at www.svsd.ca . For more information on weather related 
emergencies, the entire policy is posted on the school division  
website at: 
https://www.svsd.ca/Division/Administrative-Procedure-Manual/
Documents/7_transportation/704weather_related.pdf 

taylorabsence@svsd.ca 
If your child is sick, or has an appointment, you have  

another option instead of phoning.  
You can email the school at  

taylorabsence@svsd.ca 
We ask that you email before attendance is taken at 

9:00 am. (morning), or 12:50 pm (afternoon). 


